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Cp&L
Carolina Power & Ligt)t,, Company

P.O. Box 165,NewHill,NorthCaoliOd/27562
May 29, 1986

FILE: SH N-2/18 MQAH 86-114
Item 228

Dr. J. N. Grace
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
Suite 2900
101 Marietta Street, NW
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

SHEARON HARRIS NUCLEAR POWER PLANT, UNIT NO. 1
DOCKET NO. 50-400

CONCRETE DRY PACK REPAIRS

Dear Dr. Grace:

This is to confirm the May 29, 1986 telephone conversation between Mr. K. V. Hate'
(CP&L) and Mr. L. Mellen. Mr. Mellen was informed that the April 18, 1986

potentially reportable item, pertaining to the potential for concrete dry
pack repairs to be structurally unsound, has been evaluated and is considered
not to be reportable per the provisions of 10CFR50.55(e).

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Yours very truly,

r) tp.

NJC/mt N. J. gngi-Manager
Quality Assurance / Quality Control

cc: Mr. G. Maxwell Harris Plant

Mr. J. M. Taylor
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